4/26/2005 4:18:52 PM
Re: DNR

No Proviso and no prohibition.

The Board supported the plan and even broadened it to suggest the
fishing licenses, etc could be sold through DMV.

We should begin the process of a MOA and proceed from there.
Scott

>>> Marisa Crawford 4/26/05 4:17:17 PM >>>

I'm copying Scott since he had the last conversation with DNR -

Frampton. | think the plan was to do an MOA and move forward. Hopefully
Scott can confirm.

Marisa Joye Crawford
Cabinet Affairs Director
Governor's Office
803/734-6808 direct
803/261-8422 cell
mcrawf@gov.sc.gov

>>> <Marcia. Adams@SCDMV.net> 4/26/2005 3:40:26 PM >>>

I may be opening a can of worms, but where do we stand on the DNR
issue? We

have been working on system requirements.

Marcia
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